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Noeleen Keavey 

From: Heather Loughlin [moagconsulting@fraoch.ie] 

Sent: 19 June 2008 17:16 
To: Noeleen Keavey 

Subject: 

Attachments: image001 .jpg 

RE: Wallace Recycling Ltd WO197-02 

Hi Noleen 

Thanks for that. Can the letter come from AMC or does it.have to  come from the applicant? 

Also, I have checked the conflicting site addresses. The postal address is Units 16-17, but the location is Units 
14-17. Is i t  ok for me to  just  state this fact in the letter of response to you or do you need a new copy of the full 
application form? 

Thanks for your help. 

Kind regards 
H e a t t i  

HEATHER LOUGHLIN 
47sociate, AMC Environmental Ltd 
Crohonf., Ki l lenauk, Thur les, County Tipperary 

bile.086 331 8141 fax. 052 55978 
www. rnoagconsukng.com 

irr Chis e rrrail. As our compwiy currnot urcept respponsibility fur nny loss or rfurriage urising frurrr the use of tliis e-muil ur uftmihrrients we recornrrierid Clrut yiw subject these tu your virus checking procedures 
irior tu im. 

From : N oe I een Keave y [ma i I to: n . keave y @ e pa. ie] 
Sent: 19 June 2008 11:23 
Bo: Heather Loughlin 
CC: Yvonne Furlong 
Subject: RE: Wallace Recycling Ltd WO197-02 

As part of the application that was submitted for the above, Wallace Recycling was named as the correspondence contact for this 
application, and this section states that "only application documentation submitted by the applicant and by the nominated person 
will be deemed to have come from the applicant". 

Should AMC wish to be nominated as the Name and Address for Correspondence for this application, I would appreciate if you 
could submit a letter to confirm same. 

A Please consider the environment before printing this email 

20/06/2008 
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